
Join us for this online program: 

Advent Gospel Film Series 

This series is designed to help us 
appreciate the Advent Gospel 
stories. Each session takes a 
popular movie story and creates 
a dialogue between the movie 
and the Gospel using prayer, 
reflection, and sharing. 

Sponsored by: 

Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary 

TIME COMMITMENT: Approximately 3 hours 

WHEN: Sunday, December 1, 2024 
 Sunday, December 8, 2024 
 Sunday, December 15, 2024 
 Sunday, December 22, 2024 

TIME: 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

REGISTRATION 
To register, please follow 
this link: 

For more information about our programming, 
please contact Susan Amann: 

samann@sscm-usa.org 

Registrations cannot be confirmed until 
payment is received in full. 

Facilitator: 

Sr. Myra Lambert, sscm 

Sr. Myra Lambert, sscm, has 
served her community and the 
people of God as a teacher , 
pastoral minister, vocation director, 
and spiritual director. Sister holds 
a BA in Education from Mundelein 
College and an MA in Applied 
Spirituality from the University of 
San Francisco. In addition, she 
has recently completed a two
-year course at Oblate School of Theology. 

Currently, Sr. Myra is Director of the Delaplace Prayer 
Ministry, and the Servant Companion and Consecrated 
Laity programs. She continues to be extremely active 
in ministry, serving as Chair of several committees, 
and she offers Spiritual Direction to 15-20 directees 
each month. 

Cost for the series is $5 per session. 

CREDIT CARD You can pay by credit card: 

Or by check** mailed to: 
Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary 
Attn: Susan Amann 
2041 W. State Route 113 
Kankakee, IL 60901 

**Please make checks payable to Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary 

https://forms.office.com/r/nDG6ZUJHWW
mailto:samann@sscm-usa.org
https://secure.transaxgateway.com/HostedPaymentForm/HostedPaymentPage.aspx?hash=TdUNZWgF%2B1/RghNECho9rjU6OZUHWQJftrM3sOpt9Fc%3D

